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BIODIVERSITY IMPACT ASSESSMENT REPORT
AND ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT FOR

THE PROPOSED DIVERSION OF SUBMARINE SERVICES FOR
THE EXPANSION OF PASIR PANJANG TERMINAL

There are currently 26 berths at Pasir Panjang Terminal (PPT). To cater for the
future growth of our port, the Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore (MPA)
plans to carry out land reclamation to build more berths at PPT. Existing submarine
services at the land reclamation site will need to be diverted before actual recla-
mation and construction works can begin.

A Biodiversity Impact Assessment Report (BIA) and an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) have been prepared to determine the environmental impact of this
diversion project.

The BIA and EIS are available for public viewing by appointment only, at the
MPA Library, 17th Storey, PSA Building, 460 Alexandra Road, for 4 weeks with
effect from 16 June 2006. To view the said report, please contact Ms Ting Moi Mee
at 6375 1705 or via email at EIAqueries@mpa.gov.sg.

Anyone who wishes to inspect the said reports after 14 July 2006 can contact
Ms Ting Moi Mee to make arrangements to view them.
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